
 

 
Health Professions Council – 1 October 2008 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
The Appointments Commission has taken a policy decision that it will not 
advertise for the restructured Council until the consultation on the Section 60 
Order starts.   The timetable for the recruitment of the restructured Council will be 
finalised once the timetable for the legislation has been agreed.   Further 
information will be made circulated to Council at that time. 
 
Decision 
 
The Council is requested to note the document. No decision is required.   
 
Background information  
 
none 
 
Resource implications 
 
none 
 
Financial implications  
 
none 
 
Appendices  
 
none 
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